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October 2017 Board Report 

 

The first six weeks of school is coming to a close and teachers are reflecting on the progress 

their students are making. 

 

We have had a very active six-weeks for instruction.   We have been able to have quality 

time with our scheduled classes with tutoring as needed.   

The staff has worked very diligently on executing their lessons as planned. 

 

The volleyball and football games have been well attended by parents and fans with our 

teams  winning their share of victories.  Our ultimate goal is for as many to participate as 

possible.  Our numbers are good in volleyball, less in football with basketball next on the 

agenda. 

 


